
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

JASHN-E-PEHCHAAN 2022 

Jashn-e-Pehchaan 2022 was a unique national college festival celebrating identities 

and diversity. It featured nine events in Toto, starting on 29th January and ending on 

30th January 2022. The event, attended by people from various backgrounds, 

communities, and genders, helped attendees appreciate the beauty of our 

heterogeneous society and appreciate the magnificence of various identities. 
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Dean Dr Alok Misra addressing the students. 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

Participants engaging in the event. 

 


